Minutes
JWV Post 54

February 12, 2017

Senior Vice-Commander Bruce Mayor called the meeting to order at 10:00 A.M. Members
present were Bruce Mayor, Larry Malis (new member), Harvey Bogolub, Steve Braverman, Fred
Stopsky, Mike Sawyer, Leslie Turner, Jordan Trafimow, and John Wilkerson.

December minutes were read and approved.

Bruce Mayor announced that he was chairing the meeting because Howard Goldstein was out
of town. He shared the news that the state honor guard has been disbanded. Also, Mike
Warner is recovering but prefers no visitors at this time.

Leslie Turner Quartermaster, reported that we have $529.85 in the bank after he paid fidelity
bond. He asked that, since we get so little funding from national, are we willing to make
individual donations again? Consensus was that would be fine.

Bruce stated that we have received information about helping to create a wall of honor in
Israel. Donations start at $5000. No action was taken.

There will be Memorial Day activities at cemeteries on May 28 and May 29. Someone suggested
we might want to sell poppies. J. Trafimow and F. Stopsky will discuss possible speakers/topics

for future meetings. J. Wilkerson and J. Trafimow will lead a discussion, at the next meeting, of
the Japanese attack on Pearly Harbor, December 7, 1941.

The brotherhood has asked if we would like to hold a joint meeting. We will need to respond. A
member asked whether we could collaborate with other groups on bigger activities to raise
funds.

Bruce Mayor called the meeting adjourned at 10:45 A.M.
Submitted by John Wilkerson, Adjutant
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